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Thank you for the opportunity of reminiscing about Dominique. I first met Dominique as I was consulting on horses
of Ecurie Wildenstein. I was impressed with this veterinarian who had focused his practice to equine osteopathy.

He had a great following and it was great to watch him working around horses. He also seemed to be able to
achieve results with a technique that I was unfamiliar with. We became good friends and he gave me English
translations of two of his books. Subsequent to that, we had Dominique over to Colorado State University to

participate in courses on integrative therapies.

As you know, he continued to investigate his work and rationalize his results. He had sent me a handwritten plan
that I received shortly before he died. He will be greatly missed. He not only found a way to help horses but also
did this with good collaboration from his colleagues who practiced conventional medicine and surgery (such as me).
He never pretended to be able to treat everything and selected his cases and referred others to people like me when it
was appropriate. He will be greatly missed.

Sincerely,
Wayne Mcllwraith
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